
Dear New Patient,

Welcome to our practice!  We realize that you have many options when it comes to 
podiatric providers, so we are pleased that you have chosen us to care for your foot care 
needs.  We are committed to providing you with high quality podiatric care in a caring, 
gentle manner.

We are confident that you will be happy with the care we provide.  If there are any 
questions about your care, or information that you still need about insurance coverage, 
we will be glad to assist.

Please fill out the patient registration and medical history forms.  Please complete them at 
your convenience and bring them with you to your first visit.

Quality patient service is a priority for us and we recognize the value of your time.  
Except in emergency situations, you can expect us to be on time for you and we 
appreciate the same courtesy.

We look forward to meeting you.

Sincerely,

Shannon Roesch, D.P.M., F.A.C.F.A.S.


